
Updates 

 

Membership Consideration 
 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Judy Skirrow and Mr. and Mrs. Larry and Carol 

Tillotson have completed their Eastwood Baptist Church membership 

course, membership application, and interview process as laid out by 

the Board of Elders of Eastwood Baptist Church.  

 

Upon their testimonies, their professions of faith in Christ, and their 

desire to come into membership here at Eastwood, the board 

unanimously recommends their acceptance.  

 

Please take some time to introduce yourself to them and get to know 

them. We don't anticipate any objections to their desire for 

membership. However, if you have any concerns, please take this 

opportunity to voice them to the Chair of the Board of Elders.  

 

We look forward to welcoming them into membership on May 15, 2022.  

 

Casa Hogar Fundraising Initiative  
 

We are pleased to announce that we have raised close to $5,000.00 for 

Casa Hogar.  

 

Thank you so much for your contributions. With these donations, the 

ministry workers of Casa Hogar are one step closer to accomplishing 

their goal. Their goal is to build a new building for the teenagers of 

Casa Hogar to call home. Your generous giving is truly making a 

difference in the lives of these children!  

 

Looking Ahead 
 

May 9-15: Pastoral Search Prayer Week (details to follow) 

 

Sunday, May 15: Concert of Prayer, hosted by our Pastoral Search 

Team 

 

Sunday, May 29: Rev. Bob Parks from Heritage College and Seminary 

will be speaking.    

 

Saturday, June 4: Celebration of Life for Deborah Walters from 1:00 to 

4:00 PM at Pinafore Park (North Pavilion). See bulletin board for details   
 

Food Pantry 
 

Our Food Pantry is getting low. If you would like to donate,  

please pick up a list of needed items at the Welcome Centre.  

This Week 

 

Sunday, May 1 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Guest Speaker: Mark Cuthbert 

The Lord’s Table 
  

Tuesday, May 3 

Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 

Women’s Bible Study 7:00-8:30 PM 
 

Wednesday, May 4 

Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM  

Pastoral Search Team Meeting 7:00 PM 
 

Thursday, May 5 

Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM 
 

Sunday, May 8 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Mother’s Day  
 

Women of Power  

 

The Women of Power are in urgent need of milk bags.  

They use these bags to weave mats for those in developing  

countries. Once completed, the mats are shipped overseas and  

used for beds, for seating, and for students in a school setting. 

 

Milk bags can be dropped off at the church during office hours. 
 

Serving Opportunity  
 

We are looking for two men willing to join our clothing distribution 

team. Our free Clothing Closet is open the first and 

third Saturday of every month from 9:30 to 11:00 AM. Each male 

volunteer would be expected to help out once a month. 

 

If serving in this area is something you are interested in, or if you  

have any questions, please contact Sylvia Krobel either on her  

cell (226-582-5473) or by email (missions@eastwood.ca). 
 

Office Hours 

 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

Closed Friday 

mailto:missions@eastwood.ca

